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Friday 18th March 

Easter Celebrations    

We hope parents, carers, grandparents and siblings can come 
along to our Easter celebrations on Wednesday 23rd March at 
1.30pm, at St. Andrew’s Church. Come along and enjoy songs,  

poems and stories celebrating Easter. If children have a grown up at the 
church they may go straight home afterwards.  

Reception 

There will be no busy bags this week.        
We like to check them over the holidays and 

restock them if needed. 

Mrs James thanks you so much for all of your 
donations for her sponsored run tomorrow. 
She is overwhelmed with your generosity. 

Class 2 

This week in class 2 we have been learning all about 
2d and 3d shapes.  The children have been fantastic 
at remembering the names and even the properties 
of all the shapes.  We have also read the story of 
Easter and the events leading up to it.  The children 
enjoyed retelling the story. 

Class 5 

This week we have practised songs for the 
‘Big Sing’.  We have also written detail     
descriptions to go with our animations we 
made last week.  We then recorded our     
descriptions and added them to our           
animations so that it became an audio      
description for the visually impaired.   

Class 6 

This week, Class 6 have       
combined their literacy,   topic 
and   Science work to design and 
make shadow  puppets. Their   performances were 
extremely entertaining! 

School Closing 

Please remember school closes for the 
Easter Break on Wednesday 23rd 

March. 

Class 3 and 4 

We are CHAMPIONS! 

A huge congratulations to all the boys and girls 
who have represented the Year 4 school football 
team.  We have won the league by 1 point! 


